
W Wynnewood Athletic Booster Club 
 
July 24, 2023 

 

Dear Future Advertiser: 

 

The Wynnewood Booster Club would like to invite you to advertise in our 2023 Football Program.  As a non-profit 

organization, our goal every year is to raise money to help the student athletic programs in our school.  As parents and 

Booster Club members, we want only the best for our kids and those in our school.  With your help, we will be able to 

succeed in that endeavor. 

 

Below is a list of what our football ad sales and other fundraising has been able to provide for our students, coaches and 

faculty in the last few years. 

 Annual Social Event for band, athletes, cheer, parents and the community 

 Team meals for all sports 

 Big Heads of fall sports senior athletes displayed at the home football games 

 Organization and gifts for Senior Night of all sports 

 Purchasing basketball roster boards for High School Gym 

 Basketball team banners and senior banners for High School Gym 

 Athletic Banquet for all sports and cheer 

 

 

If you would like to place an ad with us, please fill out the attached form and mail it, along with your payment, back to us 

in the self-addressed envelope included with this letter by August 9, 2023.   

 

We appreciate your time and consideration in helping the kids in our school receive the very best. Please do not hesitate 

to email or call us with any questions or concerns you may have  at wynnewoodboosterclub@gmail.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Wynnewood Athletic Booster Club 
 
Jami Rozzell 405-613-5056 
Brandi Ingram 405-238-9827 
Brittany Pittman 405-207-4458 
Neisha Wright 580-222-6366 
Connie Pierce 405-245-0929 
Katie Kinard 405-207-7540 
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Wynnewood Booster Advertising Contract 

 

Yes!  I want to advertise in the Wynnewood Football Program for the 2023-2024 

school year and help support the Wynnewood Student Athletes. 
 
 

Contact Information: 
 

Contact Name:                  Phone Number:     

Company Name:             

Mailing Address:          City:        

State:     Zip Code:     Email:        

 

***Completed contract & payment must be received by August 9, 2023*** 
Please return by mail in the postage paid envelope included or the information can be emailed to the address 

listed below.  Can also be dropped off at the Wynnewood Superintendents office or given to any Athletic 
Booster Club member listed on the attached letter. 

 
Ad size and price: 
    

 1/16 page $40.00 

 1/8 page  $60.00 

 1/4 page  $100.00 

 1/2 page  $160.00 

 1 (Full) page $275.00 
 
 

Check one: 

 I would like to purchase/update or change my ad.  Please attach a copy of your new ad or   

      email a copy to wynnewoodboosterclub@gmail.com. 
 

 Please us the same ad and ad size in last year’s program. 

 
 

Office use only:     Receiving Booster Member Initials:    
       Additional Information: 

Payment received date:     

Cash Check #     
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